Dear Donor,

How do we say thank you for the faith you have shown in us and this work by coming alongside of us financially? Or through prayer or by donating items or your time?

Every time we see the flicker of a heartbeat and we watch a scared mother's eyes light up, we say "Thank you Jesus" - and thank you donors.

Every time a new client walks into the baby boutique and you see the weight start to fall from their shoulders, we say "Thank You Jesus" - and thank you donors.

Every time we do a class, and a struggling parent shares how much they are learning and how much they feel at home here, we say "Thank you Jesus" - and thank you donors.

Every time a hurting client asks for prayer, or a Bible, or to know more about the God that loves them so, we say "Thank you Jesus" - and thank you donors.

For all of the life-saving and transformative work that you have supported this year -

Thank You!

2024 Goals Completed

Here are a few goals by God's grace and your help that we were able to meet:

- Construction project was completed, giving us more functionality, privacy and more rooms to work with more parents
- Clinic Manager and Fatherhood Director were hired
- We are ready for Google ads!
- All of our bills are paid!

Sneak Peek for 2025

- Reaching more abortion-minded women with Google ads starting January 1, 2025
- Finding more ways to come alongside more parents who are struggling and removing more obstacles to life through our family support programs
- Recruiting and training the needed staff or volunteers
- Whatever else God has in store!

Contact Us



220 N Main Street Medford, WI 54451



715-748-1235



info@abidingcarecenter.org www.investingcare.org

Hours of Operation:

M, T, TH 11 am - 5 pm









Medical Services

2024 came in busy, stayed busy, and left even busier! It was the first winter in our history that we were not slow!

We also reached more abortion-minded women - up 700% from 2023. Praise God they are finding us - despite Google's efforts to send them elsewhere! Of those who came in, most have chosen/are choosing life.

Sadly, we also continue to see an increase in women miscarrying. Many have had made use of our new miscarriage care program and are so grateful for somewhere to go where they are listened to and cared for.

Over 64 women found us.
That's 62 pregnancy tests (up 30%), 102
ultrasounds (almost doubled from 2023 and
this does not include models), and 23 who
received STD testing and treatments (similar
to 2023).

All provided free because of you!

This year we have added privacy with our side entrance, added a male staff person to come meet with the dads in the waiting room and continued to refine our processes and conversations to be more helpful and effective. Here is to more LIFE in 2025!

Family Support Services

This program has had the most change this year by far! From new staff and our first male staff member to work with dads and couples, to the building construction to make more education rooms and everything in between, this program has definitely had a BIG overhaul!

Our biggest challenge this year was having enough staff and volunteers to accommodate the growing number of clients. But despite that, God is doing such incredible things through this program and the two paid staff and four volunteers that serve in it. This year there were over 230 spiritual conversations with clients in addition to over 400 classes taken and 726 items earned/given. We are also seeing a big increase in openness to learning about God and the Gospel.

This year we also saw the most medical patients convert to family support clients and the highest number of couples taking classes together - which we love to see!

Many come to us desperate, scared, overwhelmed, lost. But they find a safe place here. They find help, support and care.

Generations will be forever changed because of it - help YOU are providing!!

Healthy U School Program

2024 was a year for the AC history books! Not only did we have our first year of having a new staff person to head up this program AND a new curriculum, we finally, after 12 years, got the go ahead to present our program in the Medford Area Middle School! Such a huge answer to prayer!

With Dorly Dahlke, who heads it up and our nurses Alicia and Trisha presenting all of the medical sessions, students are being challenged to rethink their choices regarding sex and also learn about what healthy relationships and healthy boundaries look like.

In 2024 we were in 4 schools and spoke with 94 students.

Here's a couple of comments from the students about what they liked best:

"I like that there is open talk about various topics that we find uncomfortable"

"They talked about very important stuff and made some of my beliefs about sex change" "I liked the activities along with important info from informed people